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SUGGESTIONS: 

3rd 1.	 The decision on introducing ground handling agency including Air India's 
subsidiary / JV should be completely left to the respective Airport Operators to 
decide, keeping in view aircraft movements especially international, number of 
passengers being handled at the respective Airports and the overall market share 
and viability of each of the existing ground handling agencies. 

2.	 While the domestic airlines are allowed self-handling and we believe that there is no 
significant potential in the growth of international aircraft movements at Rajiv 
Gandhi International Airport, Hyderabad, therefore, at this stage it is neither 
suggested to introduce a 3rd ground handling agency at RGIA nor adopt the criteria 
for Competition Assessment as envisaged in Para 19 (a) of the NCAP-2016. 

Thanking You, 

Yours sincerely, 

Suresh Pillai 

Chief Executive Officer 
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